

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\off site activities - trips co-ordinator\pe\hockey\oct 2019\u16 hockey tournament - oct 19\draft - parental letter - u16's hockey tournament - oct 19.docx

September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

## Re: U16 County Hockey Tournament - Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> October

I am pleased to inform you that your daughter has been selected to represent the school in the Berkshire Schools Girls Under 16 County Hockey Tournament on **Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> October**. This is the county round of the England Hockey National Schools Championships for girls and if successful could mean being able to represent Berkshire in the South heats.

This event will be held at Bradfield College and will be during the school day. We will be leaving The Holt at 09.00am and we expect to be back at 17.00pm, but this does depend upon how far we progress in the tournament! We will ask your daughter to keep you informed of the time we will be returning. Your daughter should wear full kit, including a Holt Physical Education jacket or Holt jumper and bring plenty of warm layers, fluids and refreshments. She must also wear a gumshield and shinpads and will not be allowed to play if she does not have both of these things. Your daughter is expected to catch up on any work missed.

If you agree to your daughter taking part, please complete the online survey using the link: Parental Consent by Friday 27th September.

Please be aware that if successful, the County Final will be held Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> October at St Mary's Ascot from 4:00pm.

This is a great opportunity for your daughter to represent the school at what promises to be a fantastic tournament against some of the best hockey schools in the County.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely

Miss B Cardy

Physical Education Teacher